
It’s a busy week in Edwards with Graduations, Memorial Day Festivities and the last day of school 

coming down the pike.  So from ACC, congratulations graduates, thank you to our Fallen Soldiers and 

Vets and enjoy the summer break for the Eagle County students.  

ACC will not be working on Monday May 31.  For the rest of the week traffic patterns along Miller Ranch 

Road will be shifting to the South to facilitate the widening of the road by six feet.  This shift will 

accommodate the concrete pavement that will be happening on the North side of the road.  Other than 

this small change, traffic patterns will remain similar to previous weeks.   ACC will continue to have a 

“shoe-fly” in place on the north end of Berry Creek road.   There will be two thru lanes of traffic; 

however, the lanes will jog over to allow crews to work in the area.  Other traffic patterns entail two-

way traffic on the West side of the Edwards Access Road, and the south side of Miller Ranch road, with 

auxiliary turn lanes.   

Throughout the construction site the design has really started to take shape. The area you can see the 

most development is the work on the retaining wall at the east bound on-ramp.  The stacked blocks of 

the retaining wall are now complete. The construction on the retaining wall on the west side of the 

Edwards Access Road will be continuing next week.  Also this week, ACC’s crew will be pouring concrete 

for the upper retaining wall located underneath the I-70 bridge on the east side of the traffic lanes.  This 

retaining wall is being built in order for the new pedestrian/bike path construction on the same side of 

the road. 

 

Each week there will be email updates about the Edwards Roundabout Interchange Project to keep all 

community members informed about our progress.  As always, we will send out ALERT emails if there is 

an unexpected delay within the project.  If you would like to be removed from this list please reply to 

the email and write “REMOVE” in the subject line.   

 

For additional information about the project and pictures please contact our website at  

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange.  Alternatively, you may contact our 

public information office at 970-566-6912 or via email at EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com. 

 

Please be advised, ACC will not be working from Friday the 28
th

 through Monday the 

31st.  
 


